

June 1, 2011

Cincinnati Woodworking Club C/O Earl North 5950 Sovereign Cincinnati, OH 45241

Dear Cincinnati Woodworking Club,

Thank you so much for the handcrafted wooden race cars again this year. The kids at camp are absolutely going to love them! Your efforts and continued support mean so much to us and the children.

Fernside serves children and their parents/guardians who have experienced the death of a family member or friend. Last year over 1000 children, teens and adults attended our support groups. All these services are offered free of charge. We take great pride in what we do and the services we offer.

Thank you again for thinking of Fernside and helping the grieving families in our community. Your generosity is very much appreciated.

Donation Total: \$1,683.20

Sincerely,

Victoria Ott, MA, LPCC

Executive Director

Thank you put wooden, contained that our young confirme man that our young the carried man and work of so much!

and ful work of so put one and your sold put and your sold put one pronk your sold put one pronk your sold put one pronk you sold put one pronk you sold put one pronk your sold put